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EDITOR: BARBARA MARSHALL DATE: FEBRUARY 2009

www.americascorvetteclub.com Hot Line: 954-430-VETE
Sponsored by Lou Bachrodt Chevrolet since 1 9 8 3

2 0 0 9 CLUB OFFICERS

President:
 Joe Cutroni
 954-481-9763

Vice President:
 Herb Jacobson
 954-410-9073

Secretary:
 Penny Todaro
 954-360-0813

Treasurer:
 Tony Sotallaro
 954-868-8444

Sergeant-at-Arms:
 Carol Lazzaro
 954-341-3054

Competition Director:
 Howard Goldberg
 954-648-1623

Governor:
 Joe Lazzaro
 954-868-6685

2 0 0 9 Meetings

Feb. 5th & 19th

March 5th & 19th

April 2nd & 16th

May 7th & 21st

2 0 0 9 Schedule of Events

Feb 6-8 RM AUCTION

Feb 7th Big Cypress Market Place
1st Annual Car & Truck Show
IN NAPLES

April 5th Festival Spring Car Show

CANCELLED

April 18th Vettes At The Port
Cape Kennedy Corvette Club

May 2nd Corvettes On The Circle 2009
St. Armand’s Circle Sarasota

August 8th 26th Anniversary Dinner

Sept 3rd National Corvette Caravan

Dec. 6th Festival Holiday Car Show

2 0 1 0
Jan. 16th ACC 27th Car Show

Call Howard Goldberg
(954) 648-1623
For Info & Flyers

50/50 WINNER

January 8, 2009 winner was
FRED LATEY

January 22nd, 2009 winner was
JOE CUTRONI

NO VISITORS AT EITHER MEETING

FT. MYERS
CORVETTES ON THE GULF

JANUARY 4TH, 2009

The trip to Ft Myers was superb. After a
quick breakfast (if you want to call it
that) at the 84 Diner, we headed across
Alligator Alley and arrived at 10:00.
There were cars all over the place, so
we got to park in the middle of one of
the aisles. Then the cleaning frenzy
began. As usual the guys did most of
the work but Tom actually let Penny
help and Bill let Carolina help. We may
be on to something here.....maybe some
day the guys can watch the gals do the
work?? (fat chance). Anyway, it was a
terrific day. There were some awesome
cars and everybody had a great time.
Trophy’s were awarded to Howard &
Donna, Tom & Penny, Herb & Mickey
and Bill & Carolina (Herb had to accept
as they were "cooling off inside" and
nowhere to be found when they were
called. Too bad the Dolphins didn't have
as good a day as we did. SorryJoe and
Tony....there's always next year.

Herb

RENEGADE CORVETTE CLUB
JANUARY 11, 2009

The Renegade Car Show held on Sunday Jan.11th turned out to be very nice. Many of our members met at Lester's at
7:15 AM for breakfast followed by a short ride to the show held at Ed Morse on Sunrise Blvd. The turn out was over 185
Corvettes and open cars. Our club cars were parked in a prime location on the circle. The weather was excellent. The
Renegade club did a fine job of conducting the show. The production of the show was done by Jump in Jack Flash and
his crew. The judging of the cars left a lot of disgruntled participants. It was reported that a number of cars were
passed up and not judged at all. A giveaway of prizes was included as well as a 50-50 drawing. A few vendors also
were on hand . Food was prepared on the barbeque as well as drinks. The trophies presented to the winners were
plaques. A few of our club members were awarded these plaques. The day was enjoyable on the whole and ended
around 5:00PM. Joe Cutroni, President

APRIL 5, 2009
FESTIVAL FLEA

MARKET
SPRING CAR SHOW

HAS BEEN

CANCELLED

LINING UP FOR PICTURES



Your Club Dues are Past Due
IF YOU HAVE NOT PAID

THE END

AMERICA’S CORVETTE CLUB
REFLECTIONS IN GLASS 26

JANUARY 17, 2009

What a spectacular Day!!!
Everyone worked together to make this
show the best ever. All the cars, the
beautiful weather, and beautiful people.
We couldn’t have asked for anything
more!!!

Susan & Larry Bingaman

Hi—there are no words that can explain
our show but spectacular. It is the
greatest show put on in Florida with the
greatest club members of any club.

Penny Todaro

NCRS FLORIDA WINDER REGIONAL

JANUARY 21ST TO 24TH, 2009

It was another great cruise to the NCRS
car show with Bill and Carolina. The
four of us took Bill’s van up to this show.

We ran in Steve & Ann Torp, who were
judges for the NCRS cars. We also ran
into Karsten & Anneliese Schulze
looking for “great buy’s.”

We had dinner with Tommy Keen & his
friend Tim at the All you can eat Lobster
Fest and the night before at a steak
house.

The show was very sparse this year and
a lot of the venders were not there. It is
getting smaller and smaller every year.
The cars that were for sale were over
priced and you could get better deals at
the auction which was ten miles down
the road.

We did have a great time though and the
weather was just right .

Barbara Marshall

Our 2009 Car show held on January
17th was a huge success. Bigger and
better. We gathered over 250 cars
which included 232 registered
Corvettes and GM cars.

The day’s weather was perfect and
the crowd loved the show. The
judging went off without a hitch
thanks to Larry Dudley and his crew.

The music terrific as always thanks to
Scott “The Music man.” Our silent
auction another success. Almost
everything sold. The 50/50 was
another record breaking day with
over $1,300. to the winner.

Thanks to all our committee
chairpersons and their team
members everything went off as
planned and a perfect job done by all.

We have set our date for next year’s
show to take place on Saturday,
January 16, 2010. My sincere thanks
and appreciation to all our members
for a fantastic job.

Joe Cutroni, President

GREAT PICTURE HERB


